ROTC Review

Deans William J. Watt and Lewis G.
John were among 166 administrators from
91 colleges and universities who visited
and reviewed Reserve Officer Training
Corps (ROTC) cadets at Indiantown Gap
Military Reservation in Annville, Pa., on
July 14 and 15.

Forty ROTC students from Washing-
ton and Lee underwent the six-week
summer basic training program at Indian-
town Gap, together with more than 5,000
ROTC cadets from other colleges.

Dr. Watt, associate dean of the Col-
lege, and John, dean of students, at-
tended the two-day program for college
officials to observe first-hand the perfor-
mance of W&L’s ROTC students.



